Dear parents and carers,

Over the past couple of weeks we have been getting your children ready for their transition into Year One with visitsand chats about what will be the same and what will be different.

Please read this with your child often over the summer (especially if they feel nervous!)

Thank you for all your help,



### I am in Reception class.







# My teachers are Ms O'Connor and Ms Mabika.

## I have had lots of fun in Reception. I have learned so many things. I am proud of myself.



















After the summer break, most of us will be in Year 1.

Hugo is 6. He will go to Year 2 because he is ready.



We will see Ms Mabika, Ms
O'Connor, Ms Halsey and Mrs
Brown in the playground
sometimes. They will miss us.









My new teacher will be Ms
Jordaan. We have played
together. She read us a story.



# There will be lots of toys for us to play with!













#### Lots of things will be the same.



















### Some things will be different.















It is ok to feel different feelings.



I can always tell my grown ups about them.

I am smart and strong and I can do so many things. I am going to have a great time in Year One.

